
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Racket 
Sports 

3:00 — 3:30 

USports 
meeting for 

parents 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y1/2 Multi 
Skills 

3:30 — 4:30 

Y5/6 Hockey 

  
3:30 — 4:30 

Y3/4 Hockey 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 Running 

Harvest 
Assembly 

    
Deadline for 

ordering 
school photos 

Class 
Attendance 
percentage 

Owls 97.7% 

Wrens 95.9% 

Woodpeckers 87.3% 

Kingfishers 87.6% 

Merlins 93.3% 

Robins 87.6% 

Herons 97.1% 

Whole School 92.4% 

SAFETY HELMET 

Please make sure that your child is wearing a 
helmet if they are riding or scooting to 

school. Pupils that bring their bike or scooter 
into school will not be allowed to leave the 
premises without a helmet and a parent will 

be required to come and collect. 

Message from the 

Headteacher 

 

On Wednesday afternoon we had our first 

Open Afternoon of the year for prospective 

parents. The Y6 ambassadors always do the 

tour for them and, as ever, they did a 

fantastic job. It makes us very proud when 

we are told by visitors that our pupils have 

been a credit to the school. Keep it up Y6! 

The dates for future tours are on the school 

website, so please pass the information on if 

you know people who need to be looking for 

a school for September 2024.  

 

Sharon Finn 

Minutes missed of school 
due to lateness 

This week we have had  58 minutes 
of lost learning due to lateness. 6 

pupils were  late this week. 

Please   



 

In PSHE this term, we are looking at the 
theme: 

Being Me in my World 

This week,  talk to someone about 
something that makes you special and 

unique. Mudras are the hand gestures used in Indian Classical 
dance. They form a prominent part of a South Asian 
dancer’s vocabulary.  Akademi is a South Asian Dance 
company which uses traditional dance with storytelling to 
communicate ideas and messages.  How do the dancers use 
mudra in their piece ‘Plastic Drastic Fantastic’, a dance 
which explores our relationship with all things plastic? 

Indian classical dance 

Click here to find out 
about the dance! 

There is a poster later on in the newsletter 
that shows you where to find helpful parent 
guides—check it out!. 

Here is a fun game to play too: 

Click here 

Harvest 2023 

 

• Tinned Pies 
• Pasta Sauce 
• Tinned Sweetcorn 
• Tinned Rice Pudding 
• Snacks (Cereal Bars, Crisps etc) 
• Coffee 
• Tinned Tomatoes 
• Tinned cold meat 
• Biscuits 
• Hair Conditioner 
• Cleaning Spray 
• Laundry Detergent 

 

 

Lambs Lane Prospective Parents 
Open Day Events 

• Tuesday 17th October 10am 

• Tuesday 14th November 2pm 

• Wednesday 6th December 10am 

Please call the office on tel: 01189883820 or 
email: admin@lambslane.wokingham.sch.uk if 
you would like to book onto one of these 
events. 

DATE: Assembly 

Friday 22nd Sept Year 6 Sharing Assembly 

Friday 29th Sept Harvest Assembly 

Friday 6th Oct Year 2 Sharing Assembly 

Friday 13th Oct Year 3 &4 Merlins Sharing Assembly 

Friday 20th Oct Year 1 Sharing Assembly 

Friday 10th Nov Year 5 Robins Sharing Assembly 

Friday 24th Nov Year 3&4 Kingfishers Sharing Assembly 

Tues 5th (2:30pm) 

Wed 6th (6pm) 
KS1 Nativity 

Wed 6th (3pm) EYFS Carol Concert 

Friday 8th Dec EYFS Owls Sharing Assembly 

Friday 15th Dec End of Term 

https://www.akademi.co.uk/plastic-drastic-fantastic/
https://www.akademi.co.uk/plastic-drastic-fantastic/
https://app.codemonkey.com/junior/chapters/sequencing/challenges/1
mailto:admin@lambslane.wokingham.sch.uk?subject=Prospective%20parent%20open%20day


The Kingfishers have been very busy this week! We 
continue to learn about place value in maths and 
have been estimating where numbers go on a 
number line, all the way to 10’000! 

In English we have been writing paragraphs to set 
descriptions for some ancient Egyptian images. 

In Art we have been 
practicing our sculpture 
skills to create some cats 

and have used several 
different techniques. 

We have begun our 
trumpet lessons! 

In Science we have been talking 
about how we can stay safe 

around electricity and have made 
some warning posters. 



Check out the Picture Newspaper 
on our website: Click Here 

https://www.lambslane.wokingham.sch.uk/bloqs/home-learning/picture-news/





